Kent County Democratic Party Chairs Report May 3, 2024:

We have been busy! On Saturday, we had a sold out Spring Gala with 340 people in attendance. US Congresswoman Hillary Scholten introduced US Senator Debbie Stabenow to celebrate her final year of service. Senate Majority Leader, Winnie Brinks; Speaker of the House, Joe Tate; along with our five state legislators were all in attendance. MEA President,Chandra Madafferi completed our speaker list.
Last month’s social hour prior to the business meeting was sponsored by the Elissa Slotkin team.  Music, line dancing, and laughter prevailed.  This month, the Hill Harper team will be our hosts.  Last month we had almost 100 people in attendance at our social/business meeting.
The One Campaign is renting space in our office so it is bustling with activity as canvassing begins.  We have had a number of other events such as three different book clubs, precinct captain training, parades, marches, and styrofoam collection.  We are excited by the number of people engaged in activism. 
